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Product Change Notification

Type of Notification: Product Discontinuation  

This is to advise you that the following product will be discontinued.

Product ID (Description): 
LCD Driver IC: LQ0DZC2291

Description of Change: 
Sharp is discontinuing the LQ0DZC2291 due to supplier discontinuation. There is no replacement for this part. 

Effect of Change: 
The LQ0DZC2291 is discontinued, with no replacement. This part is used to support the LQ065Y5DG03, which 
was previously discontinued in PCN-2014-0130-01, issued 30 January 2014. 

The Last Buy and Last Ship dates are noted above.

In case of further questions, please contact your Sharp sales representative. 

 ISSUE DATE LAST BUY DATE LAST SHIP DATE NOTIFICATION NO.

20 May 2014 1 November 2014 31 March 2016 PCN-2014-520-01


